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Dear Families 
  
There is an online session available for you to attend on Thursday 7 March from 5.30pm to 6.30pm which will provide 
an opportunity for you to get the latest information regarding apprenticeships and technical education.  You will 
hear from a panel of leading apprenticeship employers from a range of sectors who are available to answer your 
questions about apprenticeship careers. 
 
The session will include: 
 
· An overview of apprenticeships and technical education 
· Where to find apprenticeship opportunities 
· Q&A with a panel of leading apprenticeship employers 
 
This event is hosted by Ahead Partnership.  It is free to attend and open to any parents, guardians or carers who are 
supporting a young person with careers advice. 
 
To book your place on Demystifying Apprenticeships and Technical Education for Parents and Carers please follow 
the link below: 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/demystifying-apprenticeships-technical-education-for-parents-carers-tickets-
815311678177?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
J Smith 

 
Ms J Smith 
Associate Assistant Vice Principal 
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